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The Division of Continuing Education gave a tour of Tamsui Campus

to 160 students of Chinese language  
 

On December 4th the Division of Continuing Education gave a tour of

Tamsui Campus to 160 students of Chinese langauge. The students were from

various countries were lead by Dean of International Affairs, Pei-wha

Chilee, who showed them the unique beauties of TKU. Director of the Center

of Chinese Language, Hsiang-hua Chou, expressed, “It’s my hope that we

can bring in lots of international guests so that they may be able to

share their experience of TKU around the world. Today Pei-wha Chilee is

bringing international attention to the Chinese Language Center, which is

one of the primary objectives of TKU.

 

In the afternoon they took a tour of historic sites such as Fort Santo

Domingo, Little White House and many others. A student from India happily

expressed, “This is my first time to visit Tamsui Old Street and I really

like the snacks and treats they have to offer.”  (Article provided by Yi-

mei Chen, Picture provided by the Chinese Language Center)
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